
     
 
 
 
 
                                        
 

1 
 

To investigate the criminal conduct of all institutions, organizations, and individuals involved in the persecution of 
Falun Gong; to bring such investigations, no matter how long it takes, no matter how far and deep we have to search, 

to full closure; to exercise fundamental principles of humanity; and to restore and uphold justice in society. 
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We send this warning with great urgency to every institution and individual that we have identified to be involved 
with this case: If you continue your criminal activities after receiving this notice, you will be held responsible in the 
law of court. 
 

World Organization to Investigate the Persecution of 
Falun Gong (WOIPFG)  

Urgent Announcement! 
 
 
WOIPFG has discovered that there are many secret concentration camps located throughout China, similar to the 
one in Sujiatun, which is engaged in harvesting and selling the organs of Falun Gong practitioners for profits. 
 
Within days after Sujiatun concentration camp in Shenyang City, Liaoning Province was first exposed on March 9, 2006, 
WOIPFG undertook an urgent nationwide investigation in China. Primary results shows that there is more than one secret 
concentration camp like Sujiatun concentration camp in China. The inhuman crimes of harvesting and selling Falun Gong 
practitioners’ organs have been taking place in at least the following cities and provinces including Beijing, Tianjin, 
Shanghai, Hunan province, Shandong province, Liaoning province, Guangdong province and Hubei province! 
 
Moreover, based on information from our informants and preliminary investigations by WOIPFG, we believe this barbaric 
activity takes place widely throughout China. 
 
WOIPFG strongly appeals to the international community to stop the Chinese Communist Party’s brutal killing of innocent 
Chinese Falun Gong practitioners! We strongly urge the United Nations and relevant international organizations to send 
investigative teams further uncover evidence of these most atrocious and malignant crimes in history! 
 
We appeal all good-hearted people to please work together stop the atrocities occurring around you, rescue those 
imprisoned Falun Gong practitioners, and inform us of those organizations and individuals who are involved in the genocide 
of Falun Gong practitioners. Your act of kindness will help save innocent lives! 
 
We repeat to every individual invovlved in any way in these heinous acts of harvesting and selling human organs from 
living Falun Gong practitioners: WOIPFG will track down each and every one of you, no matter how long it takes, no 
matter how far and wide we have to search, and we will bring each one of you to justice! 
 


